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  The Poisonwood Bible Barbara
Kingsolver,2009-10-13 New York Times Bestseller •
Finalist for the Pulitzer Prize • An Oprah's Book
Club Selection “Powerful . . . [Kingsolver] has
with infinitely steady hands worked the prickly
threads of religion, politics, race, sin and
redemption into a thing of terrible beauty.” —Los
Angeles Times Book Review The Poisonwood Bible,
now celebrating its 25th anniversary, established
Barbara Kingsolver as one of the most thoughtful
and daring of modern writers. Taking its place
alongside the classic works of postcolonial
literature, it is a suspenseful epic of one
family's tragic undoing and remarkable
reconstruction over the course of three decades in
Africa. The story is told by the wife and four
daughters of Nathan Price, a fierce, evangelical
Baptist who takes his family and mission to the
Belgian Congo in 1959. They carry with them
everything they believe they will need from home,
but soon find that all of it—from garden seeds to
Scripture—is calamitously transformed on African
soil. The novel is set against one of the most
dramatic political chronicles of the twentieth
century: the Congo's fight for independence from
Belgium, the murder of its first elected prime
minister, the CIA coup to install his replacement,
and the insidious progress of a world economic
order that robs the fledgling African nation of
its autonomy. Against this backdrop, Orleanna
Price reconstructs the story of her evangelist
husband's part in the Western assault on Africa, a
tale indelibly darkened by her own losses and
unanswerable questions about her own culpability.
Also narrating the story, by turns, are her four
daughters—the teenaged Rachel; adolescent twins
Leah and Adah; and Ruth May, a prescient five-
year-old. These sharply observant girls, who
arrive in the Congo with racial preconceptions
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forged in 1950s Georgia, will be marked in
surprisingly different ways by their father's
intractable mission, and by Africa itself.
Ultimately each must strike her own separate path
to salvation. Their passionately intertwined
stories become a compelling exploration of moral
risk and personal responsibility.
  A Little History of the World E. H.
Gombrich,2014-10-01 E. H. Gombrich's Little
History of the World, though written in 1935, has
become one of the treasures of historical writing
since its first publication in English in 2005.
The Yale edition alone has now sold over half a
million copies, and the book is available
worldwide in almost thirty languages. Gombrich was
of course the best-known art historian of his
time, and his text suggests illustrations on every
page. This illustrated edition of the Little
History brings together the pellucid humanity of
his narrative with the images that may well have
been in his mind's eye as he wrote the book. The
two hundred illustrations—most of them in full
color—are not simple embellishments, though they
are beautiful. They emerge from the text, enrich
the author's intention, and deepen the pleasure of
reading this remarkable work. For this edition the
text is reset in a spacious format, flowing around
illustrations that range from paintings to line
drawings, emblems, motifs, and symbols. The book
incorporates freshly drawn maps, a revised
preface, and a new index. Blending high-grade
design, fine paper, and classic binding, this is
both a sumptuous gift book and an enhanced edition
of a timeless account of human history.
  Rules for Radicals Saul Alinsky,2010-06-30 “This
country's leading hell-raiser (The Nation) shares
his impassioned counsel to young radicals on how
to effect constructive social change and know “the
difference between being a realistic radical and
being a rhetorical one.” First published in 1971
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and written in the midst of radical political
developments whose direction Alinsky was one of
the first to question, this volume exhibits his
style at its best. Like Thomas Paine before him,
Alinsky was able to combine, both in his person
and his writing, the intensity of political
engagement with an absolute insistence on rational
political discourse and adherence to the American
democratic tradition.
  From Pentecost to Patmos Craig L. Blomberg,2006
A companion to Jesus and the Gospels, Blomberg's
ECPA Gold Medallion winner, From Pentecost to
Patmos introduces serious Bible students to the
depths of information found in Acts through
Revelation.
  David and Goliath Malcolm Gladwell,2013-10-03
Why do underdogs succeed so much more than we
expect? How do the weak outsmart the strong? In
David and Goliath Malcolm Gladwell, no.1
bestselling author of The Tipping Point, Blink,
Outliers and What the Dog Saw, takes us on a
scintillating and surprising journey through the
hidden dynamics that shape the balance of power
between the small and the mighty. From the
conflicts in Northern Ireland, through the tactics
of civil rights leaders and the problem of
privilege, Gladwell demonstrates how we
misunderstand the true meaning of advantage and
disadvantage. When does a traumatic childhood work
in someone's favour? How can a disability leave
someone better off? And do you really want your
child to go to the best school he or she can get
into? David and Goliath draws on the stories of
remarkable underdogs, history, science, psychology
and on Malcolm Gladwell's unparalleled ability to
make the connections others miss. It's a
brilliant, illuminating book that overturns
conventional thinking about power and advantage.
'A global phenomenon... there is, it seems, no
subject over which he cannot scatter some magic
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dust' Observer
  Ten of the Largest Church Ministries
Aggressively Touching the World Elmer
Towns,2020-01-21 We have the greatest gospel to
offer to people, but most churches don't know
howto deliver it to the public. -- Chris Hodges
Wisdom from Some of the Greatest Church Leaders of
our Time Ten of the Largest Church Ministries
Aggressively Touching the World is about the
innovative ways these leaders plant churches, and
the unique strategies they utilize to teach and
disciple their people. It also explores the multi-
faceted methods they use to reach people for
Jesus. Ten methods are examined, including
marketing techniques, powerful worship, and
Scripture translation. These methods are based on
eternal Biblical principles that never change,
even when culture changes. This is your invitation
to harvest wisdom and insight from some of the
most respected, cutting-edge, and unique church
leaders alive today! These methods will transform
your own ministry for greater Kingdom
effectiveness. The great faith of men and women
challenge you to gain understanding of the
principles to grow your faith to accomplish the
impossible. May the testimonies and stories in
this book challenge your faith to do something
revolutionary in your life and for the Kingdom of
God!
  Scale E. Summerson Carr,Michael
Lempert,2016-08-18 A free ebook version of this
title is available through Luminos, University of
California Press’s Open Access publishing program
for monographs. Visit www.luminosoa.org to learn
more. Wherever we turn, we see diverse things
scaled for us, from cities to economies, from
history to love. We know scale by many names and
through many familiar antinomies: local and
global,micro and macroevents to name a few. Even
the most critical among us often proceed with our
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analysis as if such scales were the ready-made
platforms of social life, rather than asking how,
why, and to what effect are scalar distinctions
forged in the first place. How do scalar
distinctions help actors and analysts alike make
sense of and navigate their social worlds? What do
these distinctions reveal and what do they
conceal? How are scales construed and what effects
do they have on the way those who abide by them
think and act? This pathbreaking volume attends to
the practical labor of scale-making and the
communicative practices this labor requires. From
an ethnographic perspective, the authors
demonstrate that scale is practice and process
before it becomes product, whether in the work of
projecting the commons, claiming access to the big
picture, or scaling the seriousness of a crime.
  Pound the Stone Joshua Medcalf,2017-05-02
There's a secret to mastery that you may have
never heard, a single little thing that only the
very best in the world know how to do. In fact, I
believe it is the only thing anyone can do to gain
true mastery at anything, and it's an equal
opportunity principle. It can be applied to
fulfill your potential in business, in sports, in
your relationships, as well as your overall life.
Do you want to know what it is? In the crowd,
Jason leaned forward, laser focused. Kicked off
his basketball team after a season-ending fight,
his only chance to play ball again was to sell
enough books door-to-door over the summer to get
back on the team. He never needed wisdom like he
needed it now. But little did he know that the
answer he was seeking was about to change his life
forever... Pound The Stone is the intense and
inspiring story of a young man's journey through
the obstacles, defeats, and eventual victories
that come while developing grit on the path to
mastery. Told in the same engaging fable style as
Chop Wood Carry Water, this is a deeper dive into
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the timeless principles that guide and inspire
anyone who seeks greatness in life, and covers
everything from true success, to the perfection
trap, the value of failure, why courage is
contagious, and why vulnerability can save your
life. Pound The Stone will move you, inspire you,
and hopefully encourage you to choose love and
courage over fear and shame.
  Brand Fans Aaron C.T. Smith,Constantino
Stavros,Kate Westberg,2017-01-20 Combining the
latest branding research with a diverse range of
powerful case examples, this book reveals the
cutting edge techniques of value co-creation,
personalisation and customer engagement employed
by sport’s leading brands. Based on the
transferable lessons that emanate from these
practices, Brand Fans explores and illuminates how
firms can cultivate connected fans and lifelong
advocates, while building brand equity
exponentially in the process. This is a book that
will appeal to scholars and practitioners alike,
as well as anyone fascinated by modern marketing,
consumer relationships and branding.
  South Africa's World Cup Eddie Cottle,2011 This
groundbreaking book provides a critically informed
analysis of the impact and legacy of mega-sporting
events through the lens of South Africa's 2010
FIFA Soccer World Cup and its associated
developmental paradigm. It challenges mainstream
thinking and mega-event praise singers by
providing concrete evidence to show that this
sporting spectacular was little more than a front
for massive accumulation and extraction of wealth,
alongside increased sporting and socio-economic
inequality. Contributors to this volume examine
the sports accumulation-complex, economic
promises, construction companies, trade unions,
strikes, international solidarity, the struggle to
trade, sex work, climate change, as well as case
studies on the building of individual soccer
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stadiums. Eddie Cottle is the regional policy and
campaign officer of the Building and Wood Workers'
international (BWI) for Africa and the Middle
East. This is a timely reminder that the 2010
World Cup nation-building illusion in fact
disguised a reality of greed, elite enrichment and
nepotism - and left us with a terrible financial
hangover.' Terry Bell, columnist at Independent
Newspapers, Business Report, and independent
economic/labour analyst Book jacket.
  Verbal Advantage Charles Harrington
Elster,2009-02-04 First time in book form! A
successful program for teaching 3,500 vocabulary
words that successful people need to know, based
on America's #1 bestselling audio vocabulary
series. People judge you by the words you use.
Millions of Americans know this phrase from radio
and print advertising for the Verbal Advantage
audio series, which has sold over 100,000 copies.
Now this bestselling information is available for
the first time in book form, in an easy-to-follow,
graduated vocabulary building program that teaches
an outstanding vocabulary in just ten steps.
Unlike other vocabulary books, Verbal Advantage
provides a complete learning experience, with
clear explanations of meanings, word histories,
usages, pronunciation, and more. Far more than a
cram session for a standardized test, the book is
designed as a lifetime vocabulary builder,
teaching a vocabulary shared by only the top
percentage of Americans, with a proven method that
helps the knowledge last. A 10-step vocabulary
program teaches 500 key words and 3,000 synonyms.
Lively, accessible writing from an expert author
and radio personality. From the Trade Paperback
edition.
  Lumumba: the Last Fifty Days G. Heinz,H.
Donnay,1970
  Brands of Faith Mara Einstein,2007-09-14 In a
society overrun by commercial clutter, religion
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has become yet another product sold in the
consumer marketplace, and faiths of all kinds must
compete with a myriad of more entertaining and
more convenient leisure activities. Brands of
Faith argues that in order to compete effectively
faiths have had to become brands – easily
recognizable symbols and spokespeople with whom
religious prospects can make immediate connections
Mara Einstein shows how religious branding has
expanded over the past twenty years to create a
blended world of commerce and faith where the
sacred becomes secular and the secular sacred. In
a series of fascinating case studies of faith
brands, she explores the significance of branded
church courses, such as Alpha and The Purpose
Driven Life, mega-churches, and the popularity of
the televangelist Joel Olsteen and television
presenter Oprah Winfrey, as well as the rise of
Kaballah. She asks what the consequences of this
religious marketing will be, and outlines the
possible results of religious commercialism – good
and bad. Repackaging religion – updating music,
creating teen-targeted bibles – is justifiable and
necessary. However, when the content becomes
obscured, religion may lose its unique selling
proposition – the very ability to raise us above
the market.
  Sports Geography John Bale,2003 In this fully
revised and updated edition of his classic,
discipline-defining text, John Bale
comprehensively explores the relationships between
sport, place, location and landscape.
  Witness to Hope George Weigel,2009-10-13
INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER A remarkable book.
Weigel's biography is likely to remain the
standard one-volume reference on John Paul II for
many years to come. — Pittsburg Post-Gazette
?“Fascinating. . . sheds light on the history of
the twentieth century for everyone.” —New York
Times Book Review The definitive biography of Pope
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John Paul II that explores how influential he was
on the world stage and in some of the most
historic events of the twentieth century that can
still be felt today Witness to Hope is the
authoritative biography of one of the singular
figures—some might argue the singular figure—of
our time. With unprecedented cooperation from John
Paul II and the people who knew and worked with
him throughout his life, George Weigel offers a
groundbreaking portrait of the Pope as a man, a
thinker, and a leader whose religious convictions
defined a new approach to world politics—and
changed the course of history. As even his critics
concede, John Paul II occupied a unique place on
the world stage and put down intellectual markers
that no one could ignore or avoid as humanity
entered a new millennium fraught with possibility
and danger. The Pope was a man of prodigious
energy who played a crucial, yet insufficiently
explored, role in some of the most momentous
events of our time, including the collapse of
European communism, the quest for peace in the
Middle East, and the democratic transformation of
Latin America. With an updated preface, this
edition of Witness to Hope explains how this “man
from a far country” did all of that, and much
more—and what both his accomplishments and the
unfinished business of his pontificate mean for
the future of the Church and the world.
  The Global Football League P.
Millward,2011-10-12 This book tackles issues of
globalization in the English Premier League and
unpicks what this means to fan groups around the
world, drawing upon a range of sociological
theories to tell the story of the local and global
repertoires of action emanating from the popular
protests at Liverpool and Manchester United
football clubs.
  Pound the Stone Training Manual Joshua
Medcalf,2017-05-17 This training manual goes
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chapter by chapter through the book, Pound The
Stone, and has reflection and discussion questions
to help the reader go even deeper with the
material. The manual was designed to be worked
through by individuals and then ideally discussed
in small groups. However, if an individual went
through the training manual by themselves it
should still be a valuable experience. There is
space after each question to reflect and write
answers.
  The Chinatown Death Cloud Peril Paul
Malmont,2007-06-05 Set in the colorful world of
the 1930s and peopled with writers H.P. Lovecraft,
L. Ron Hubbard, Lester Dent, and Walter Gibson,
this swashbuckling literary thriller propels the
characters into a genuine pulp adventure in which
they try to thwart a madman intent on creating a
new global empire.
  Life After Life Kate Atkinson,2013-04-02 What if
you could live again and again, until you got it
right? On a cold and snowy night in 1910, Ursula
Todd is born to an English banker and his wife.
She dies before she can draw her first breath. On
that same cold and snowy night, Ursula Todd is
born, lets out a lusty wail, and embarks upon a
life that will be, to say the least, unusual. For
as she grows, she also dies, repeatedly, in a
variety of ways, while the young century marches
on towards its second cataclysmic world war. Does
Ursula's apparently infinite number of lives give
her the power to save the world from its
inevitable destiny? And if she can -- will she?
Darkly comic, startlingly poignant, and utterly
original: this is Kate Atkinson at her absolute
best.
  Going Deeper with the Holy Spirit Benny
Hinn,2005-07-01 Pastor Benny Hinn delights in
teaching about the Holy Spirit and sharing the
profound effect this dearest of all relationships
on earth has has on his life. He has written
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extensively about the Holy Spirit in his worldwide
bestsellers Good Morning, Holy Spirit and Welcome,
Holy Spirit, which have been transalated into
languages around the globe. Now, in his newly
expanded book, Going Deeper with the Holy Spirit,
Benny Hinn shares intimate and seasoned insights,
based on his personal study and 30 years of
mnistry, of how you can enter a new and glorious
relationship with the Helper and Comforter. You
will discover: - The Person of the Holy Spirit -
The Names of the Holy Spirit - The Work of the
Holy Spirit - Learning to Cooperate with the Holy
Spirit
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obtained copies
of copyrighted
material.
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not only
violates
copyright laws
but also
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authors,
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the potential
security risks
associated with
online
platforms.
Malicious
actors may
exploit
vulnerabilities
in unprotected
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distribute
malware or
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protect
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individuals
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antivirus
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installed and
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legitimacy of
the websites
they are
downloading
from. In
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the way we
access
information.
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cost-
effectiveness,
and
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for students,
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and book lovers
worldwide.
However, it is
crucial to
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ethical
downloading
practices and
prioritize
personal
security when
utilizing
online
platforms. By
doing so,
individuals can
make the most
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array of free
PDF resources
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embark on a
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intellectual
growth.
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computer,
tablet, or
smartphone. How
do I avoid
digital eye
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digital eye
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